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I support the idea to increase the base rate by 50% for all adult care homes and not 

certain Care Homes. This bill has two unexplained areas. 

 

The bill has not explained who are the Certain Adult care homes who qualifies for 

50% base rate increase. How will you identify the care homes?  

 

Lastly it has not mentioned the alternative method to the exception hours. The bill 

has a lot of unknowns which could be used to exploit the Adult Care Homes 

providers.  How will you compensate for reduced need for exceptions? 

 

The base payments should reflect current cost of living.  

 

 


